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The Department of Justice has appreciated the opportunities to engage in the work of 

refining SB 164 into its current version. The Law Commission ran an extremely thorough 

process, and we are pleased to see that our feedback was incorporated into the current version of 

the bill. The bill clarifies multiple issues surrounding limited liability corporations (“LLCs”) in 

Oregon. We have identified that one change that was effectuated by HB 2377 (2021) was 

unintentionally missed in the cleanup of the LLC Act. We look forward to working with the 

proponents to address that technical change.  
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